
   

Public Hearing 
 

Proposal by NSTAR to install 10’ underground cable and 
conduit adjacent to 160 Bradford Street Extension 

The Provincetown Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, July 14, 
2014 at 6 P.M. in the Judge Welsh hearing Room, 260 Commercial Street, 
Provincetown, MA 02657 pursuant to MGL Chapter 166, Section 22, on the request of 
NSTAR to: 
 
Install and maintain underground cables, conduits, and manholes, together with such 
sustaining and protecting fixtures as it may find necessary.  The cables, conduits, and 
manholes to be installed are in accordance with the Plan No. 103801, WO# 2001501 
dated June 12, 2014 submitted by NSTAR to service to the property located at 160 
Bradford Street Extension, Provincetown, MA 
 
The public is encouraged to submit any written comments by Tuesday, July 8, 2014 by 5 
PM, to the Office of the Town Manager and/or Board of Selectmen, Town Hall, 260 
Commercial Street, Provincetown, MA 02657, or in person at the hearing.   
  
  
Tom Donegan, Chairman 
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